Dear Parents,

Halloween is just around the corner! Student Leadership will be doing Reverse Trick or Treating again this year!

As many of you know, Reverse Trick or Treating is when Student Leadership delivers candy to the houses in town that get lots of Trick or Treaters.

You can help by sending in donations of unopened bags of candy. Donation boxes are located in the elementary and middle school offices. Please send candy on or before Friday, October 25th. We appreciate your support!



Thank you! Student Leadership